

The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh Office of the Mayor



Mayor Gary McNamara

March 25, 2022

Denise Pelaccia, Coordinator Town of Tecumseh Business Improvement Area 12122 Tecumseh Rd E Tecumseh, ON N8N 1L9

Email: bia@tecumseh.ca

Dear Denise,

On behalf of the Town of Tecumseh and the 100th Anniversary Task Force, I would like to extend to you our sincere thanks and appreciation for TOTBIA's generous support for the Town's 100th Anniversary Celebration through a sponsorship of \$4000 for co-sponsoring the event's fireworks display.

As a Platinum Sponsor, TOTBIA will be acknowledged in the following ways:

- · Logo on staff and volunteer shirts
- Logo on merchandise/giveaway prizes
- Logo on website and social media platforms with direct links to your webpage
- · Live public address system mentions during the event
- Major on air recognition
- Sponsorship signage for display at your business
- Signage around event with logo recognition
- Free vendor space at one of our major events
- Organization logo recognition on banner at Town Hall
- Logo featured on the Tecumseh Transit

Once again, thank you for your generous support of what is sure to be a memorable event for our community.

Sincerely,

Gary McNamara

Mayor